
Monday, 14 February 2011

Dear parents and carers,

We are very pleased to announce the birth of Benjamin Frank Owain to Steve and
Sarah Wood. He was born on Saturday 12th February at 06.14, weighing in at 8
pound and 4 ounces.

We know that you will join us in sending the Wood family our very best wishes!

Helen Wilson

Deputy Head Teacher


